
 
Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 

October 28, 2022 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Managed Taxi System Hours Extended to 2am 
 
Beginning the night of Saturday, November 12, 2022 (morning of Sunday the 13th), the taxi pickup 
system at SFO will be staffed one hour later, until 2am. All open lot procedures will remain the same 
but will shift one hour later. This change is in response to increased traffic later at night. Taxis may not 
come to SFO under open lot rules until after 2am. Before 2am only taxis called to the airport through 
the TaxiVQ app or returning on valid shorts are eligible to pick up, after passing through the domestic 
garage holding lots. 
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